
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

REFLECTIONS 
August 28, 2024 

 
Interim Pastor 
Dr. Doug White 

 
MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Just A Reminder 

The church office will be closed for Labor Day on 
Monday, September 2nd. 

 

Young People’s Choir 
K-12+ Young Choir at 6:33 on Wednesday evenings are 
now practicing Thanksgiving and Christmas songs. 
The only requirements are that:  
1. The young person wants to be there and  
2. They want to "make a joyful noise unto the Lord" 
(Psalm 100:1)  
Talent is not required. 
The choir is open to all, regardless of church 
membership. So, if you know any young individuals who 
enjoy singing, invite them to join us!  
Text "81010" with the code @pgbcyoung to sign up for 
text notifications. 
If anyone has access to handbells, our kids would enjoy 
trying to incorporate them.  
For more info, text Jessica Waters at (865) 679-4598. 
 

New Sunday Class 
Tom Stanley will teach a new class beginning September 
7th at 6 PM. The class is about dispensational truth, or 
God’s plan and purpose in the ages. It’s essentially a 
study of the seven dispensations from the Garden of Eden 
until the millennial reign of Christ.  
 

Security Volunteers 
Sunday, September 1st   

1st Service & 
Sunday School 

Keith Amos 

2nd Service Scott Emert 
Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 
card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 
 



 
Wedding Shower 

Pleasant Grove is hosting a wedding shower for Anna 
Bustin and her fiancé Dan O’Brien on Sunday, 
September 1st, immediately following 2nd service in the 
Fellowship Hall.  Please join us in celebrating with them 
and encouraging them as they prepare for their coming 
marriage.  Anna and Dan are registered at Target, 
Amazon, and Crate & Barrel.  Please address questions 
to Salena Waters. 

 
Senior Adult Luncheon 

We are hosting a senior adult appreciation luncheon at 
noon on Sunday, September 15th. Catering by Karen C. 
will provide the meal. The menu includes pork loin and 
chicken tenders, brown gravy, mac and cheese, green 
beans, and fried okra. Please sign up on the signup sheet 
on the table in the foyer hallway. 

 
Golden Offering Mission Study 

Martha Abbott will be leading a Golden Offering Mission 
Study on Wednesday, September 4th at 6:30 PM.  
 

Golden Offering 
We will be accepting donations for the Golden Offering 
for Tennessee Missions during September. The Golden 
Offering provides invaluable financial support for 
ministries that help reach Tennesseans for Christ. 
 

 
Light in the Smokies 

Light in the Smokies will be happening September 20th-
22nd. We will be hosting FAITH riders from across the 
state on Saturday night Sept. 21st for supper. If you could 
help with set up, serving and clean up on this night or 
bring a dessert, please contact the church office or turn 
in a bulletin tear-off with your name and phone number. 
 
 

 
SEPTEMBER EARLY MORNING GREETERS 

John & Chris Douglas 
 

Tee Shirt Fundraiser 
With a future mission trip to Costa Rica already in the 
works, Pleasant Grove is working to raise money to grow 
our Mission Fund. To help accomplish this goal, we are 
selling tee shirts with the message “Serve” written across 
the front.  
The cost per shirt is $25, and $10 of that money will go to 
the mission fund. Shirts are available in three colors 
(blue, gray, or pink) and in adult sizes S-3X and youth 
sizes M-L (XS and S youth sizes may also be available if 
we have enough orders. Please see Nina or David Schultz 
for details on these sizes).  
You can place your order using the signup sheet on the 
table in the foyer hallway. The signup sheet provides the 
order details, and there are envelopes in which to place 
your cash or check. Please place envelopes in the 
designated collection box. The fundraiser will run 
through Sunday, September 1st. 
 

KIT Meeting 
KIT will start again on Wednesday, September 18th, at 
11. Join us for some food and fellowship, and bring a 
friend! 
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 
      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 
Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 
Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 9-3 Mon.-Thurs. 
 
At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is 
Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 
people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 
and sharing Christian joy. 
 

http://www.pgbctn.org/
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